
December 9, 2022 
ATTORNEY GENERAL RAOUL ISSUES STATEMENT ON THE PASSING OF SENATOR SCOTT BENNETT 

Chicago  — Attorney General Kwame Raoul today issued the following statement regarding the passing of 
Senator Scott Bennett. 

“I am shocked and saddened to hear we have lost a devoted husband, father, friend, and public servant 
today. I had the honor to serve beside Senator Scott Bennett and I called him a friend. We worked closely 
together on numerous pieces of legislation to protect the people of Illinois. Senator Bennett was a 
passionate advocate for his constituents and was able to fight for them while maintaining genuine and 
unwavering civility. At a time of increased rancor and partisan divide, Scott treated those around him with 
dignity and garnered respect from both sides of the aisle. This is a tragic loss to the state of Illinois. My 
heart breaks for Scott’s wife and young children, and I wish them peace and comfort as they mourn their 
husband and father.” 
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